
 

Dear Parent, 

Thank you for your interest in our Suzuki Program. 

Enrolling your child into a Suzuki program can bring about a life-long learning adventure for 
you and your family with many benefits. 

The Suzuki Method involves the parent as an active partner in learning.  The Suzuki parent at-
tends every 30 minute lesson with the child and practices daily with the child at home.  All pri-
vate lessons will take place online this year due to the Pandemic.  Private lessons are sched-
uled with consideration for parent/guardian, teacher and child's schedules as well as those of 
the child’s classroom teacher.   

Additionally, participation in group lessons is an essential part of Suzuki training.  These group 
lessons will occur online this year, approximately two times per month.  Your Suzuki teacher 
will provide a schedule. 

You may have completed the following tasks if you filled out the online interest survey form.  If 
not, it is important that you view the following videos to understand the commitment involved in 
our program. 

Please go to our website at www.suzukicps.org. 

The first video “Suzuki Cooperative in Action” will give you information on Dr. Suzuki’s philoso-
phy and his philosophy in action. 

Next, go to the tab “Parent Resources” and watch the 2 mini lessons. These are examples of a 
typical private Suzuki lesson. 

Committing to the program means daily home practice with your child and listening daily to the 
Suzuki recordings.  Daily listening to the music and  quality practice lead to success in this 
method.  

You will receive additional information from your Suzuki Teacher, after knowing that you can 
make this commitment.   

If you have not done so, please select only one instrument that your child is interested in pur-
suing and contact that particular teacher. 

For cello, please email Ms. Nadine at ms.nadinecello@gmail.com or text Ms. Nadine at 513 
544-6838. 

PO BOX 1284    Cincinnati, OH    45201-1284

http://www.suzukicps.org/


For flute, please email Ms. Laurie at laurie.fairweil@gmail.com or text Ms. Laurie at 513 
518-1817. 

For violin & viola at Cheviot, College Hill Fundamental Academy, Kilgour, or Sands, please 
email Ms. Cece www.goistce@cpsboe.k12.oh.us or text Ms. Cece 513 378-9742. 

For violin at Covedale, Dater Montessori, JPParker, North Avondale Montessori,  or Parker 
Woods Montessori, please email Ms. Sarah at sarahegannon@aol.com or text Ms. Sarah 513 
910-0432. 

For Violin at other schools, please email Ms. Nadine at ms.nadinecello@gmail.com or text Ms. 
Nadine at 513 544-6838. She will connect you with your violin teacher. 

Thank You, 

 

Ms. Nadine Monchecourt 
Executive Director 
Suzuki Collaborative of CPS 
www.suzukicps.org 
ms.nadinecello@gmail.com  
513.544.6838 
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